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THE CORPORRTIOH OF THE CITY OF PORT COOOITERM

CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM

PARKS A RECREATION COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Parks A Recreation Committee was held in theMeetings Room of the Terry Fox Library on Wednesda Ja20th, 1988 at 2r00 p.m. nes ay anuary

Also in attendance was K. Janna Taylor, Parks A RecreationDirector Larr WParks Su
arry heeler, Recreation Manager Bram Hoogendl oorn,

Hu
perintendent; Kevin Smith of Genstar for It Nem o. 1 an dugh MacDonald, Ken McCargar, Derr iok Hill and Walter VanDrimmellen, of the Kinsmen for Item No. 2.

Item No. 1 Citadel Heishts - Park Site 82

Kevin Smith outlined to the Parks & RecreationCommittee the f'act that the soil conditions atthis park site are unstable. He indicated that. itwould not be appropriate to include a tennis courtin this site due to the fact of the unstableconditions of the soil and that the soil would beshifting over the next few year s. The Committeediscussed vari.ous items that could be included inthe park instead of the tennis courts.
Recommendationr

That the park be developed as a passive park toinclude restroom facilities, barbecue area, picnictables, a 5ogging trail, a parking lot and thatthe additional money saved at the tennis courts beput into the pari& to develop a higher standard of''park.

CARRIED
Item No. 2 Water Park/Sun Vali e~Park

The Kinsmen ware in attendance to discuss theWater Park at Sun Valley Park. Concerns expressedwere in the areas of'parking, service connections(both water and sewer) and the possibility ofrelocating another soccer field.

JAN 20 1988

In attendance were Alderman George Laking and Alderman Mike Gates
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Recommendations:

That the City would absorb the cost i'r anyfees related to the ewer and waterconnections.
2. That the City would investigate additionalparking at the park site.
3. That the City would work inconjunction withthe Minor Soccer Association to look atrelocating two mi.ni soccer fields at ThompsonPark.

That the report would be taken to Council forconsideration approving the general conceptoi'he water park.

CARRIED

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

G.R. Laking, Chai/man
7.

Janna aylor, Secryfiry
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